SAMPLE LETTER OF SUPPORT 
Modify as needed
Date

The Honorable Samuel Ferreri, Chair


The Honorable Joseph Scuotto, Chair

Treasure Coast Regional Planning Council

South Florida Regional Planning Council

421 SW Camden Avenue



3440 Hollywood Boulevard, Suite 140

Stuart, Florida 34994




Hollywood, Florida 33021

Subject:  Federal Sustainable Communities Initiative

Dear Chairman Ferreri and Chairman Scuotto:

(Optional – Intro paragraph about your organization.  If you are an “organization of organizations,” an attached list of your members organizations would be great.)

By this letter, we wish to express our support for a joint, regional application to the U.S. HUD Sustainable Communities Planning Grants Program that will be submitted by the South Florida and Treasure Coast Regional Planning Councils (Councils) on the behalf of the many public, private, non-profit, and other regional stakeholders from the seven-county region of Monroe, Miami-Dade, Broward, Palm Beach, Martin, St. Lucie, and Indian River Counties.  This application is being developed through a collaborative partnership of regional stakeholders including transportation agencies, water resource, housing, environmental agencies; local governments, non-profits, academia, and private sector organizations.

A key component of the Sustainable Communities Initiative is the development of a “Regional Plan for Sustainable Development” that will serve as the framework for the creation of a more sustainable region. We recognize the need for, and support the development of this multijurisdictional, regional plan and cohesive, integrated “vision” across issue areas and political boundaries in Southeast Florida.  

We support your efforts and look forward to continuing to work in partnership with the Councils and other regional stakeholders in this important effort.  

Sincerely yours,

